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  Little Chimp Runs Away Jenny Giles,1999-09
Designed to be used by children in their first six
months of school PM Starters One and Two
  The Chimp Paradox Steve Peters,2013-05-30 Your
inner Chimp can be your best friend or your worst
enemy...this is the Chimp Paradox Do you sabotage
your own happiness and success? Are you struggling
to make sense of yourself? Do your emotions
sometimes dictate your life? Dr. Steve Peters
explains that we all have a being within our minds
that can wreak havoc on every aspect of our
lives—be it business or personal. He calls this
being the chimp, and it can work either for you or
against you. The challenge comes when we try to
tame the chimp, and persuade it to do our bidding.
The Chimp Paradox contains an incredibly powerful
mind management model that can help you be happier
and healthier, increase your confidence, and
become a more successful person. This book will
help you to: —Recognize how your mind is working
—Understand and manage your emotions and thoughts
—Manage yourself and become the person you would
like to be Dr. Peters explains the struggle that
takes place within your mind and then shows you
how to apply this understanding. Once you're armed
with this new knowledge, you will be able to
utilize your chimp for good, rather than letting
your chimp run rampant with its own agenda.
  Reuben - The Savage Prisoner Sandra Lynch-
Bakken,2015-11-23 For 18 years... a lone
chimpanzee lives an isolated life, bringing on
fits of insanity, neurosis and self-mutilation.
Then one day the cage door opens and in runs
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another chimpanzee. It’s the first ape Reuben has
ever seen. Intelligent, strong, gentle and caring
– Reuben and Jimmy Joe are soon joined by two
other chimps Tyler and Ripley. Before long the
foursome form a remarkable friendship. But their
joyful bond is short-lived when the townspeople of
Savage, Nebraska, mount a brutal tragedy. Based on
the author’s professional experiences, Sandra
Lynch-Bakken chronicles the events leading up to
the sad day in September 2005 that forever changed
her life and the lives of a captive chimpanzee
bachelor group. Plying truth with treachery, joy
with sadness, and triumph with defeat Lynch-Bakken
weaves an emotional non-fiction tale that
advocates for all animals. A story that will touch
the hearts of all ages, Reuben: The Savage
Prisoner, is sure to have animal lovers and
proponents cheering for the good guys, the wrongly
accused, and this amazing species that share over
98 per cent of our genetic makeup.
  Monkey on the Run Leo Timmers,2019 On a very
busy street with traffic moving so slowly, Little
Monkey loses patience and jumps onto a fire
engine. Then he joins a TV crew, a garbage truck,
an aquarium bus, a jewel thief's getaway carEEach
vehicle in this wordless picture book contains a
world of detail, activity and humor to share with
curious toddlers. Full color.olor.
  Chimpanzees Ruth Owen,2011-07-01 Presents
information about chimpanzees and how they
demonstrate intelligence by making tools,
participating in organized hunting, and
communicating.
  Almost Chimpanzee Jon Cohen,2010-09-14 The
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captivating story of how a band of scientists has
redrawn the genetic and behavioral lines that
separate humans from our nearest cousins In the
fall of 2005, a band of researchers cracked the
code of the chimpanzee genome and provided a
startling new window into the differences between
humans and our closest primate cousins. For the
past several years, acclaimed Science reporter Jon
Cohen has been following the DNA hunt, as well as
eye-opening new studies in ape communication,
human evolution, disease, diet, and more. In
Almost Chimpanzee, Cohen invites us on a
captivating scientific journey, taking us behind
the scenes in cutting-edge genetics labs, rain
forests in Uganda, sanctuaries in Iowa,
experimental enclaves in Japan, even the Detroit
Zoo. Along the way, he ferries fresh chimp sperm
for a time-sensitive analysis, gets greeted by
pant-hoots and chimp feces, and investigates an
audacious attempt to breed a humanzee. Cohen
offers a fresh and often frankly humorous
insider's tour of the latest research, which
promises to lead to everything from insights about
the unique ways our bodies work to shedding light
on stubborn human-only problems, ranging from
infertility and asthma to speech disorders. And in
the end, Cohen explains why it's time to move on
from Jane Goodall's plea that we focus on how the
two species are alike and turns to examining why
our differences matter in vital ways—for
understanding humans and for increasing the
chances to save the endangered chimpanzee.
  Race to Space Cecilia Casrill Dartez,2002-01-01
Based on the true story of the first chimpanzee in
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space. When young Billy, whose dad works for NASA,
is asked by Dr. McGuiness to help train the chimps
for the NASA space mission, he develops a close
bond with Mac, one of the chimps. Billy soon
realizes that something is going wrong on the
mission and works in the hope of bringing Mac
safely home.
  Kindred Beings Sheri Speede,2013-09-10 Enter a
world of tender friendships, staunch loyalties,
violent jealousies—and enduring love. As a child,
Sheri Speede knew that she wanted to advocate for
animals in any way she could. But it was not until
many years after veterinary school, when she was
transporting a chimpanzee named Pierre away from a
biomedical facility as part of her job as a
conservation advocate in Cameroon, that Dr. Speede
discovered her true calling. She began to search
for land for a forest sanctuary for captive
chimpanzees that were held on chains and in small
cages at local hotels. Dr. Speede eventually
founded the Sanaga-Yong Chimpanzee Rescue Center,
a forested home for orphans of the illegal ape
meat trade. One chim- panzee, Dorothy, was rescued
by Dr. Speede and her colleagues from a bleak
existence imprisoned on a chain and forged a deep
friendship with her. Dr. Speede explains how
chimpanzees, like humans, are capable of a broad
spectrum of emotional behaviors—both hateful and
loving. Dr. Speede also candidly reveals her own
struggles as a stranger in a foreign culture
trying to adjust to rural African village life.
And she admits that unlike Dorothy, she was not
always kind, gentle, and forgiving. Dorothy died
of old age at the sanctuary, and a photograph of
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Dorothy's funeral, in which Dr. Speede cradled
Dorothy's head while her family of chimpanzees
mournfully viewed her body, went viral after being
published in National Geographic. The world was
surprised at the depth of the chimps' grief at the
loss of their friend, but Dr. Speede was not.
Through the chimps, she had come to understand the
meaning of love, loyalty, and true connection.
While this is a compelling story about the
emotional complexity of the chimpanzees she
rescued and befriended, it is also Dr. Speede's
story. Major events in her personal life,
including love affairs, dangerous run-ins with
criminals, and the birth of her daughter, unfold
as the development of her primate rescue center
runs parallel to her own development. Ultimately,
Kindred Beings is a story of profound resilience,
of both the apes and the woman who loved them.
  One Small Step David Cassidy,Patrick Hughes,2005
Before Alan B. Shephard, John Glenn, and the rest
of the Mercury astronauts made their famous
flights, America's space program used a different
sort of test pilot-chimpanzees. Possessing a
combination of intelligence and physical
toughness, they were the perfect subjects. And so,
in January 1961, a three-year-old chimp named Ham
was rocketed into space, propelling the United
States one step closer to the goal of manned space
flight. Ten months later, another chimp, named
Enos, soared into orbit. Both chimps were instant
worldwide celebrities. But what happened to Ham,
Enos, and NASA's specialized chimpanzee colony
after they faded into history? David Cassidy and
Patrick Hughes tell the story of these brave
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astrochimps, revealing how they were trained for
space flight, and how NASA rewarded the colony-
which was retired in 1997-for their long and
dependable service. DVD INCLUDES: Documentary on
Ham, his flight, the other astrochimps, and their
early exploration of space.
  A Troop of Chimpanzees Richard Spilsbury,2012-07
Explores the behaviors and daily life of a
chimpanzee troop, as well as their habitat,
environmental threats, and the advantages of group
living.
  Nim Chimpsky Elizabeth Hess,2008-02-26 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER Now Elizabeth Hess’s
unforgettable biography is the inspiration for
Project Nim, a riveting new documentary directed
by James Marsh and produced by Simon Chinn, the
Oscar-winning team known for Man on Wire. Hess, a
consultant on the film, says, “Getting a call from
James Marsh and Simon Chinn is an author’s dream.
Project Nim is nothing short of amazing.” Could an
adorable chimpanzee raised from infancy by a human
family bridge the gap between species—and change
the way we think about the boundaries between the
animal and human worlds? Here is the strange and
moving account of an experiment intended to answer
just those questions, and the astonishing
biography of the chimp who was chosen to see it
through. Dubbed Project Nim, the experiment was
the brainchild of Herbert S. Terrace, a
psychologist at Columbia University. His goal was
to teach a chimpanzee American Sign Language in
order to refute Noam Chomsky’s assertion that
language is an exclusively human trait. Nim
Chimpsky, the baby chimp at the center of this
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ambitious, potentially groundbreaking study, was
“adopted” by one of Dr. Terrace’s graduate
students and brought home to live with her and her
large family in their elegant brownstone on the
Upper West Side of Manhattan. At first Nim’s
progress in learning ASL and adapting to his new
environment exceeded all expectations. His charm,
mischievous sense of humor, and keen, sometimes
shrewdly manipulative understanding of human
nature endeared him to everyone he met, and even
led to guest appearances on Sesame Street, where
he was meant to model good behavior for toddlers.
But no one had thought through the long-term
consequences of raising a chimp in the human
world, and when funding for the study ran out,
Nim’s problems began. Over the next two decades,
exiled from the people he loved, Nim was rotated
in and out of various facilities. It would be a
long time before this chimp who had been brought
up to identify with his human caretakers had
another opportunity to blow out the candles on a
cake celebrating his birthday. No matter where he
was sent, however, Nim’s hard-earned ability to
converse with humans would prove to be his
salvation, protecting him from the fate of many of
his peers. Drawing on interviews with the people
who lived with Nim, diapered him, dressed him,
taught him, and loved him, Elizabeth Hess weaves
an unforgettable tale of an extraordinary and
charismatic creature. His story will move and
entertain at the same time that it challenges us
to ask what it means to be human, and what we owe
to the animals who so enrich our lives.
  Chimp Rescue Clare Hibbert,2014-12-15 There are
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less than 300,000 chimpanzees left in the wild,
but people from many organizations work tirelessly
every day to protect and care for these amazing
apes. Readers explore what life is like for both
chimps and workers in sanctuaries created to
provide a safe environment for chimps to live. As
they learn what goes on in these sanctuaries, they
also learn fascinating facts about chimps.
Colorful photographs and helpful fact boxes engage
readers as they learn. Readers discover the
importance of conservation and are introduced to
famous figures in the growing movement to protect
chimps, including Jane Goodall.
  Saving Manno Spencer Sekyer,2019-04-02 An
inspiring and uplifting memoir about one small-
town teacher’s eye-opening travels around the
world and his relentless efforts to rescue a chimp
in danger. As a child, Spencer Sekyer’s world was
a simple one. He grew up in a small town, where
many of his days were spent hunting in the woods
and pursuing his dream of becoming a professional
athlete. But when his athletic career ended, he
found himself seeking new goals. Spencer returned
to school and became a teacher. Realizing he still
had much to learn about the world, Spencer set out
to explore its most dangerous areas. He traveled
to Sierra Leone to volunteer in a local school,
followed by trips to the West Bank, Afghanistan,
and Haiti. Each time, Spencer returned home a
little wiser, a little more emotionally mature,
and a little more ready to give back to a world
that had given him so much. In Duhok, Kurdistan,
Spencer’s journey took a new turn. After stumbling
into a local zoo, Spencer formed an unlikely bond
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with Manno, a young chimpanzee who had been
kidnapped from his family in central Africa and
sold into captivity. Determined to get Manno back
to his home, Spencer began to investigate the
shadowy, dangerous world of global animal
trafficking. Facing resistance at every turn, and
with ISIS closing in on Duhok, Spencer finally set
in motion an international effort to get his
friend to safety, before it was too late. Bursting
with compassion, inspiration, and courage, Saving
Manno is a testament to the fact that every one of
us has the power to change lives and make the
world a better place.
  Chimpanzee: Brainy Beast Paige V.
Polinsky,2016-08-15 Being a brainy beast is just
one of the things that make chimpanzees
superstars! Did you know chimps make their own
tool kits or that a chimp is as tall as an average
woman? This fun and fact-packed title with high-
impact visuals, including maps and infographics,
will keep kids engaged as they learn all about
chimpanzees. Aligned to Common Core Standards and
correlated to state standards. Super Sandcastle is
an imprint of Abdo Publishing, a division of ABDO.
  Saving Chimpanzees Eugene Cussons,2013-01-23
Genetically, the chimpanzee is humankind's closest
relative in the animal kingdom. Yet in recent
times humans have shown scant regard for the
welfare of their intelligent cousin. Conflicts and
endemic poverty across their range have decimated
wild chimpanzee populations and they are today a
seriously endangered species. Destruction of their
habitat and the bush meat trade have disrupted
their complex social structures, often resulting
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in orphaned youngsters - some of which are sold
illegally as exotic 'pets' to people who do not
understand their highly specialised needs.
  Little Chimp's Big Day Lisa Schroeder,Lisa
McCue,2010 While Little Chimp has a big day out by
himself exploring, playing, and discovering a big
new world along with playmates, his mother watches
nearby.
  Chimpanzees Rebecca Stefoff,2004 Discusses the
evolution, biology, life cycle, and social and
mating and behavior of chimpanzees.
  Monkeys and Apes Camilla De La
Bédoyère,2015-07-15 We should learn as much as we
can about our closest relatives in the animal
world: apes, monkeys, and other primates.
Throughout this comprehensive book, readers will
discover the differences and similarities among
different species of primates through 100 facts
grouped by topic and their accompanying fun-fact
boxes, diagrams, activities, and quizzes.
Beautiful photographs of these amazing animals in
their native habitats, including big-eyed tarsiers
clinging to trees and teeth-baring baboons
displaying their aggression, aid readers in
visualizing the many important zoological details.
  My Hidden Chimp Steve Peters,2023-11-09 Learn
how TEN habits can help children to understand and
manage their emotions and behaviour - the NEW book
from the creator of the chimp management mind
model and author of the million copy selling The
Chimp Paradox. My Hidden Chimp is an effective and
powerful new educational book that offers parents,
teachers and carers some ideas and thoughts on how
to help children to develop healthy habits for
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life. The science behind the habits is discussed
in a practical way with exercises and activities
to help children think the habits through and
start putting them into practice. The neuroscience
of the mind is simplified for children to
understand and then use to their advantage.
Professor Steve Peters explains neuroscience in a
straightforward and intuitive way - offering up 10
simple habits that we as adults and children
should have in our arsenal to deal with everyday
life. They include: - Smiling - The importance of
talking through your feelings - Learning how to
say sorry - Knowing how to ask for help By also
explaining the developing 'chimp' brain in
children, he shows us how 10 habits can help
children to understand and manage their emotions
and behaviour. These 10 habits should and can be
retained for life. This is an important and
another groundbreaking new book from the
bestselling author of The Chimp Paradox and the
creator of the chimp management mind model.
  Nim Chimpsky Elizabeth Hess,2008 Chronicles an
experiment with a young chimpanzee who was brought
up with a human family and taught to use sign
language proficiently, until the funding for the
study ended and he spent two decades shuttled in
and out of various facilities.

Chimp Run Book Review: Unveiling the Magic of
Language

In an electronic era where connections and
knowledge reign supreme, the enchanting power of
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language has become more apparent than ever. Its
power to stir emotions, provoke thought, and
instigate transformation is actually remarkable.
This extraordinary book, aptly titled "Chimp Run,"
compiled by a very acclaimed author, immerses
readers in a captivating exploration of the
significance of language and its profound effect
on our existence. Throughout this critique, we
shall delve to the book is central themes,
evaluate its unique writing style, and assess its
overall influence on its readership.
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